## IMPORTANT CHANGES TO YOUR INTO DIRECT DEBIT

Please read carefully, your rate of membership payment to INTO is changing from **September 2024** 





## FULL TIME

**CURRENT MONTHLY RATE - £14** 

New monthly rate - £20



## PART TIME/SUPPLY RATE

**CURRENT MONTHLY RATE - £7** 

New monthly rate - £10

## **Dear Member**

Thank you for your membership and continued support of INTO. As a direct debit paying member, your membership rate has been £14 Full Time or £7 Part Time/Supply since 2015. A decision was taken by the INTO Central Executive Committee, (CEC) to raise the subscription rate for all members to take effect from 1 September 2024.

With effect from September 2024 your monthly and annual direct debit payments will increase.

Direct debit payments will continue to be paid on 28th of the month or the next banking day. Please check your account statement, following Monday 30 September 2024, to ensure your membership payment has been paid and the rate is correct.

As per our Direct Debit Guarantee obligations INTO is taking this opportunity to inform you, in writing, of the upcoming changes to the amount you will pay in direct debit payments.

Yours sincerely Mark McTaggart Northern Secretary



The Direct Debit Guarantee • This Guarantee is offered by all banks and building societies that accept instructions to pay Direct Debits • If there are any changes to the amount, date or frequency of your Direct Debit the Irish National Teachers' Organisation will notify you (normally 10 working days) in advance of your account being debited or as otherwise agreed. If you request the Irish National Teachers' Organisation to collect a payment, confirmation of the amount and date will be given to you at the time of the request • If an error is made in the payment of your Direct Debit, by the Irish National Teachers' Organisation or your bank or building society, you are entitled to a full and immediate refund of the amount paid from your bank or building society • If you receive a refund you are not entitled to, you must pay it back when the Irish National Teachers' Organisation asks you to • You can cancel a Direct Debit at any time by simply contacting your bank or building society. Written confirmation may be required. Please also notify the Irish National Teachers' Organisation.



